
 door prizes - with lots of food. Please come out and Support 
your Club! (All welcome. Bring a friend.) 
Also don’t forget the tickets for a chance to Win A Trip For 4 To 
Cuba for only $20. Next meeting and the last meeting before we 
hit the road is on Monday April 6.  
If you need to contact me by email joeroy5@gmail.com or find 
me on Facebook .   Till then, be safe and healthy. 
                                                       From your new President ...

President’s  Message

        President Joe Roy:  joeroy5@gmail.com 
Secretary PP Tom Cox: showmenslea2020@gmail.com

Newsletter: James Gain: james.gain@bell.net 

AN INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATION OF SHOWMEN FOR SHOWMEN
20 Grey Street, Brantford, Ontario, N3T 2S8 ph.(519) 304-7020

* * Official Newsletter * * 

Sick & Welfare 
Best wishes to Joyce Campbell on her recovery.  Tony Fisler is also 
recovering from surgery. Sylvain Cantin is in hospital for his heart 
in St. Catherines. 2nd Vice David Shirlow is in hospital with a 
diagnosis of coronavirus. Mimi Ahmadzadeh is also in recovery. 

Monday, January 7, 2020, General & Board Combined  - Location - @ the ClubHouse, 15 Members, 2 Guests
Monday, January 20, 2020, General & Board Combined - Location - @ the ClubHouse, 21 Members

Monday, February 3, 2020, General  - Location - @ the ClubHouse, 14 Members
Thursday, February 13, 2020, Annual Board - Location - Sheraton Richmond Hill, 15 Members, 3 Guests

JOE ROY

PP Bill Denault would like to thank the following sponsors 
for their support for the Annual SLA-CC Dinner and Father 
Joe Durkacz for attending to swear in the new board.

President Joe Roy would like to thank Neil (Lefty) Brearley  
and Jesse O’Neill for helping to raise money for the club and 
and the many other sponsors in helping to make it a great 
success at the Annual Convention in February.

  General & Board of  Governors 
- Monday,  April 6, 2020 - 7:00PM

UPCOMING DATES
@ The CLUB HOUSE

PIG ROAST &
HIT THE ROAD PARTY

Saturday,  April 18, 2020 - 4:00PM

MEETINGS

	 On behalf myself and the SLA 
-CC,  I would like to send our prayers 
and wish everyone to be Safe and 
Healthy during this time of the corona-
virus. Hopefully we will see everyone 
at the club on April 18, for our Hit the 
Road Party and Pig Roast - tickets 
$10.00 - 50/50 draw - Dee Jay and

2020 CHAIRS

DEB WEDDEL
Entertainment

JAMES GAIN
Newsletter 

PP BARRY JAMIESON
Finance

PP TOM COX
Sick & Welfare

JOE ROY
PP STEVE WEATHERILL

Building Committee

PAUL BISSONNETTE
Cemetery

2020 OFFICERS
JOE ROY
President

DAVID SHIRLOW
2nd Vice 

PP TOM COX
1st Vice & Secretary

PP BILL GORDON
3rd Vice
PP PHIL McCAFFERTY
Treasurer
JOANNE SWEENEY
Custodian
‘BIG’ BILL DENAULT
Past President


